
As I am unable to attend the Public Hearing on 3/14/17, I ask that the following be submitted: 
 
 
 
To Chairwoman Jennifer Williamson, Members of the Committee: 
 
Regarding:  HB 2927, the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact (NPVIC) bill 
 
 
I strongly support HB 2927 and ask that you support the bill as well.   
 
It is time for every vote to count in every state in every Presidential election.  One person.  One vote.  
 
Citizens supporting the minority party candidate in states that strongly favor the majority party 
candidate do not have their votes count under the present state winner-take-all apportionment of 
electoral college voting.  Why should my vote in rural Oregon not count equally to the vote of my urban 
and suburban Oregon brothers and sisters?   
 
Every citizen needs to know that their vote matters.  The NPVIC ensures that my vote for President gets 
counted as does every other American's vote.  This is not a partisan issue; this is an American issue.  
Every four years we all stand together as Americans, vote our conscious and choose who will lead us as 
country.  Every American's vote should be equal.  One person.  One vote. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  I ask that you support HB 2927. 
 
Beatrice "Bebe" Michel 
1910 Alder Cove Rd W 
Tillamook, OR  97141 
503-812-3233 
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